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__________________________________________________________________________________

I. Introductions and Opening Remarks
II. Overview of the Current Issue:

 John Jones, Executive Director, Virginia Sheriff’s Association

 Commissioner Alison Land, FACHE, Department of Behavioral Health and 
Developmental Services

 Jennifer Faison, Executive Director, Virginia Association of Community 
Services Boards

 Jennifer Wicker, Director of Intergovernmental Affairs, Virginia Hospital and 
Healthcare Association

III. Discussion - Options for Reducing the Impact of the Current ECO/TDO Process and 
Bed Shortage on Law Enforcement 

IV. Public Comment
V. Directions to Staff
VI. Adjournment


